Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
The Brand Advocates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, May 20, 2020, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: GoToMeeting Teleconference. You can join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone by visiting this link: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/929323581. You can also dial in using your phone: (646)749-3112, Access Code: 929-323-581

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the CRC meeting is to conduct and document good faith consultation with affected parties in compliance with Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act. During the meeting the Project Team will:

• Discuss the Project Status

• Discuss the Purpose of the CRC

• Present the Preferred Alternative as an outcome of the study

• Discuss the Historic Resources as an outcome of the study

• Discuss mitigation measures for the Preferred Alternative

• Discuss the Section 106 Process

• Present the next steps for the project

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Dat Huynh, P.E., District Planning and Environmental Administrator at telephone number (305)470-5201 or by email at dat.huynh@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ms. Irene I. Varela-Riaz,E.I. at (305)470-5342 or in writing at 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Room 6111-A, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at irene.varela@dot.state.fl.us. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Your attendance is encouraged and appreciated. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Mr. Dat Huynh, P.E., District Planning and Environmental Administrator at telephone number (305)470-5201 or by email at dat.huynh@dot.state.fl.us.
